
Memo
To: MMK Board

From: Tom Kerr

cc: Matt Mallery, Laurie Seymour

Date: 2/14/2025

Re: Assistant Track Coach Recommendation to Hire – Logan Chambless

MMK Board Members,

After conducting interviews for the position, I am recommending Logan Chambless as 

the new Assistant Track Coach.  

Logan Chambless was hired on as MMK’s new Music/PE specialist teacher for 

elementary students this school year. She has done a fantastic job in that role and now will 

continue that success with our track program. Specifically, she will be in charge of overseeing 

the MS track team, but will also assist Coach Ferguson with HS track team. Logan was a 50m 

and 100m sprinter in HS and she also oversaw the elementary track program at her previous 

school. 

Coach Chambless will be able to successfully take on the challenge of helping Coach 

Ferguson build the program. She has the time and dedication to teach our student athletes the 

fundamentals and skills to be a part of a successful track and field program. 

Thank you.

Tom Kerr

MMK Athletic Director


